
 
 
August 14, 2006 
 
 
 
Re: Letter of Reference for Pauly Jail Building Company 
 
Dear County Official: 
 
This letter is offered as a letter of reference and recommendation for Pauly Jail Building 
Company, Inc.  RQAW Corporation is an architectural and engineering firm specializing in the 
design of justice facilities with approximately 150 justice facilities in our portfolio.  We have 
worked with Pauly Jail on numerous projects over the past 15 years. 
 
We have always found Pauly Jail to be professional, have strong project management, quality 
products and manufacturers and field personnel who are the best in the business.  We have 
always found Pauly Jail to be responsive, especially in preparation of shop drawings and 
material delivery to the project site on a timely basis.  We have worked with Pauly Jail on all 
types of projects, including new construction and renovation, conventional construction and 
modular construction.   
 
We have worked on conventionally-built facilities such as Jackson County Jail and Southwest 
Indiana Regional Youth Village, and modularly constructed facilities such as Cass County Jail, 
Marshall County Jail and Marion County (Indianapolis) Arrestee Processing Center, to name just 
a few.  Every project has been a resounding success.  Our clients have always been satisfied with 
the end result of Pauly Jail’s work. 
 
We appreciate having Pauly Jail Building Company on our projects and know that your project 
will be well served having Pauly Jail as part of your team. 
 
If you should have any questions regarding Pauly Jail and their work, please feel free to contact 
me at the number listed above.  
 
Professionally, 
 
RQAW CORPORATION 
 
 
 
Joseph M. Mrak, AIA 
Senior Vice President 
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